
 

Jamie Cepler, BPLN/BOSC, Buses at Silver Spring (Infrastructure & Equipment) 

I took this photo in November 2015, at the Silver Spring Transit Center.  This shows two articulated buses, the first is a bus from Montgomery Division running 
the 70 route, and the second is a brand new bus from Northern Division running the S2 route. 

Join us at the Metro 
Procurement Fair
Friday, July 12, 2019
8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

College Park Marriott Hotel
and Conference Center
Vessey Ballroom

Metro wants to do business with YOU.
If you’re interested, this is a must-attend event. 

• Learn about $15 billion in contract awards
over the next 10 years 

• Hear more about 2 new headquarter buildings
(MD/VA) 

• Get one-on-one vendor registration assistance 

• Participate in custom matchmaking sessions 

• Gain valuable insights in vendor workshops

Meet Metro GM/CEO
Paul Wiedefeld and hear
about the vital role DBEs
play in making the Metro
vision a reality.

Space is limited.
Register by 5 p.m. on Wednesday, July 3 by clicking here.

PROJECTED $15 BILLION IN CONTRACT AWARDS OVER 10 YEARS

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-metro-better-than-good-procurement-fair-tickets-61597611113?aff=ebdssbdestsearch

